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2021-01-15 PSU 
Significant snowfall   
 
 

Controlled Blasting at Multi-
Purpose Building Site 

  

For immediate release  
  
(Kahnawake – 26, Seskehkó:wa/September 2024) The Public Safety 
Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke wishes to inform the 
community that there will be controlled blasting works at the 
Kahnawà:ke Multi-Purpose Building worksite. 
  
Blasting will occur tomorrow, Friday, September 27th, and on Monday, 
September 30th. 
  
The work will be performed by Enterprises QMD Inc. and The National, 
following all safety measures. A rock blast cover will be used to 
suppress debris and noise, a warning sound will be issued prior to 
blasting, and seismographs will be in place to monitor vibrations. 
Additionally, fencing has been installed around the site. Individuals are 
asked to avoid the work zone. 
 
Fencing has been installed around the site. Individuals are asked to 
avoid the work zone.  
  
Community members can obtain more information by contacting 
Building Committee member Trina C. Diabo at 450-632-7500 or email 
TrinaC.Diabo@mck.ca. 
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